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Wednesday 18th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,          
 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 – Conway Centre, Anglesey 
Wednesday 6th March – Friday 8th March 2024 

 
I am delighted to be able to share details of this year’s KS2 residential visit which has been planned with a 
range of exciting outdoor activities for your child to take part in.  
 
The children will leave school on the morning of Wednesday 6th March and will return in time for the end of 
the school day on Friday 8th March.  
 
Every effort has been made to minimise the impact of rising costs and we have managed to keep the cost 
of this year’s residential at the Conway Centre the same as last year. In order for this residential trip to go 
ahead, we ask for a payment of: 
  
£204.00 per child for Years 3 and 4 (for 3 centre-led activities) 
£239.00 per child for Years 5 and 6 (for 4 centre-led activities)  
 
If your KS2 child is in receipt of free school meals, there will be an adjustment to the cost and this will be 
reflected in the price we ask you to pay via ParentMail. 
 
We request a non-refundable £50 deposit by Monday 6th November to secure your child’s place as final 
numbers need to be given to the Conway Centre on Tuesday 7th November; final payments can be then be 
made in full on or before Friday 1st March, or by instalments as follows: 
 

Years 3 & 4 Deposit on or 
before 06/11/23 

Payment on or 
before 01/12/23 

Payment on or 
before 05/01/24 

Payment on or 
before 02/02/24 

Final Payment 
by 01/03/24 

Option A £50    £154 

Option B £50  £77.00  £77.00 

Option C £50 £38.50 £38.50 £38.50 £38.50 

 

Years 5 & 6 Deposit on or 
before 06/11/23 

Payment on or 
before 01/12/23 

Payment on or 
before 05/01/24 

Payment on or 
before 02/02/24 

Final Payment 
by 01/03/24 

Option A £50    £189 

Option B £50  £94.50  £94.50 

Option C £50 £47.25 £47.25 £47.25 £47.25 

 
If you are agreeing to pay in instalments, please ensure your payments are made on time via ParentMail in 
line with the payment schedule. 
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The cost of the trip reflects the activities chosen for the children to ensure progression for those who have 
attended outdoor activities here previously. It includes accommodation, use of facilities, meals and 
transport to and from the centre. The activities are likely to include an adventure day, high/low level ropes, 
raft building, zip wire, canoeing, abseiling, orienteering, climbing, bush craft and problem solving. The 
activities are age appropriate and therefore, as in previous years, children in different year groups will take 
part in different activities. Furthermore, the activities are weather dependent and are subject to change. 
 
The Conway Centre has changed its terms and conditions and as such we are required to forward the 
confirmed numbers and payment for children attending this trip on Tuesday 7th November, therefore we 
ask that a deposit to secure your child’s place be made by Monday 6th November.  Unfortunately, we will 
not be able to hold open any places after this date as numbers need to be forwarded to the centre for 
activity and sleeping arrangements. We appreciate that paying for this trip in full before Christmas will be 
difficult for many, so we will have extended the payment plan deadline to Friday 1st March, as in previous 
years.  
 
Children who do not attend the residential for any reason (other than illness), will be expected to attend 
school. 
 
Please complete the consent form, which will appear in ParentMail FORMS shortly, by Monday 6th 
November giving your permission for your child to attend and indicating your preferred payment method. 
Attached is a list of items to take; please note that it would be worth saving old clothes/trainers for this 
residential trip.  I will also send home a paper copy of the Medical Form required by the Conway Centre for 
you to complete and would be grateful if you could return this form as soon as possible.  Please complete 
all parts of both sides of the form. 
 
If you would like to discuss anything regarding this trip, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Mrs C Green 
Head teacher 
 
 


